## Dear Eisenhower Families,

We are trying to identify children who may be attending kindergarten in the fall of 2021. It is important that we have an accurate estimate of the number of children who will attend so that we may



provide appropriate space and staff. Children are eligible for kindergarten if they will be five-years-old on or before September 1, 2021. Parents of students who will be enrolling in District 23 will be required to provide a certified copy of the student's birth certificate and proof of residency. In addition, a current physical with immunizations, and a vision and dental exam are also required. Kindergarten dates for registration are as follows:

February 8th-11th February 16th-19th February 22nd-26th

Please call the Eisenhower Office at (847) 870-3875 to schedule a registration appointment.

We will be offering one hour time slots from 9:00 AM until 4:00 PM each day.

We will have extended hours on February 10th, February 17th, and February 24th until 8:00 PM.